March looks like a good month for the Nordic
region

Until now 32 percent of the Hedge funds in the Nordic region has reported their March performance
figures and it looks like March will be a good month for HedgeNordic Index.

The March return is 1.05 percent and the index is up 1.99 on a year-to-
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